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AGM 

We would like to say a big thank you to everyone who came along to the AGM on the 7th June to hear what we had 
to say, show their support and vote for their new team of Trustees. 

Please take a look at the About Us / Management section of the website as this has now been updated to reflect 
the changes including the latest June 2022 AGM Minutes along with the last Trustee Meeting 22.06.22 Minutes. 

The Trustee meetings will be held on a monthly basis, wherever possible on the third Wednesday of the month. 

Robert stood down from his role as Chair after 10 years of service to the Village Hall and was presented with an 
engraved whisky glass and bottle of whisky from the Trustees. The glass was engraved with the words ‘Rob, thanks 
for all you have done for our Village Hall over many years’. 

 

Renovation Project Update 

YAY we now have a NEW ROOF, how exciting and how grand it looks. With a lick of paint it will look fantastic! 

..    

Unfortunately as the site was cordoned off during the renovation the grounds are looking a little neglected. At our 
next Trustee Meeting we will be discussing how we get on top of this. See the Volunteers section of the web site as 
we will be calling on all you gardeners for your help! 

Continued 
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We have been in discussion with Western Power about the removal of the telegraph pole in the back garden and 
channelling the cables underground. Completion of this is expected in the next couple of months. 

Ongoing Renovation  

A schedule of works with ballpark costings will be drafted, so that the funding gap can be understood. Once a plan 
has been devised we will then decide how this is managed ongoing. A thank you to Graham Marsh who is currently 
assisting John and Brian. 

When we have more of an idea of costings we can start to scope requirements pre-opening and the ongoing vision. 

 


